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uTc'tEAn September 2, 1983

PY-CEI/NRR-0071 L

Mr. D. G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulatior.
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket.Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Schedule for Submittals in Response to NRC Generic Letter 83-28

References: 1) Letter, D. G. Eisenhut to All Licensees of Operating
Reactors et al, " Required Actions Based on Generic Im-
plications of Salem ATWS Events (Generic Letter 83-28),"
July 8, 1983

2) Letter, T. J. Dente to D. G. Eisenhut, " Schedule for
.

Submittals in Response to NRC Generic Letter 83-28,"
September 2, 1983, BWROG 83-29

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

This letter requests an extension of the date for submittals in response to
NRC Generic Letter 83-28 (Reference 1), for the Perry Nuclear Power Plant.
The Cleveland Electric. Illuminating Company is a member of the BWR Owner's
Group (BWROG) and an INPO NUTAC, and is participating in their generic evalua-
tions of selected portions of the required actions. We have endorsed the
BWROG response (Reference 2) to Generic Letter 83-28, and in order to utilize
this BWROG effort most effectively, a time extension is necessary.

In parallel with the BWROG/INPO programs we are assessing the capabilities
of cur plant with respect to the proposed actions resulting from the Salem ATWS
event. We are currently in the construction phase, and are still in the
process of drafting our procedures and testing requirements. Thereforo, the
information learned from the Salem event can easily be incorporated into our
programs. In addition, the management concerns raised have been brought to
the attention of upper management.
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D..G.'Eisenhut- .
September 2,~1983

Letter.. to r -2- .PY-CEI/NRR-0071 L -
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By the" original'120-day time: period,-we intend to. submit a summary of our
,

j. current assessment _on some of.the plant-specific items' identified in. Generic-

-Letter 83-28. The items that will-be treated in a rnanner different from
= that described in Generic Letter 83-28 will be-identified at- this time,

~

Because-we are in.the process'of construction, and our plant does not share 'js

the design features which failed at the Salem Plant, we feel'that a: time '

1 extension ~for,, submittal of plans and. schedules:for those generic items being
~

- treated'by the Owners ' Group will have-no significant impact on public health~

:or safety.{

'While participating in the BWROG/INPO' programs, we:will continue to assess.
,our plants capabilities in more detail.- After completion of the BWROG-developed |
-guidelines for| assessing plant capabilities, we.will provide the final Perry

e assessment to the-NRC=byLFebruary 29, 1984.
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-Please advise.us if you wish to' discuss our response program in detail.
;
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Very truly'yours,

i i
'

O-f 'Murray R."Edelman': !
1

4 W Vice President'- . 4

Nuclear Group
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1-JaySilberg,UEsh i.cc:

JJohn Stefano 'I
~

~ Max.Gildner
.
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